
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week of July 23, 2018 

Issue #4 
 

Parshat Va’etchanan 

Please Light Shabbat candles on Friday, July 27th 

before 8:19 p.m. 

BSD 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT AN AMAZING, SPECTACULAR WEEK WE HAVE 

HAD!! Monday we were finally able to get into the pool and everyone 

enjoyed it a ton! We also made yummmmmyyyy pizzaaa and duct tape 

wallets!! We had yoga with Heather from Little Lotus Yoga and played 

different games, practicing many yoga poses! We had tennis with Nick 

and learned drills, how to hold a racket and to keep our eye on the ball! 

We also had a talent show where our campers and counselors showed 

off their amazing and unique talents! Sebastien Lemay of the MASC 

also came to perform a musical story about the Monarch Butterfly. 

Tuesday we made slime which was really cool and fun to pay with. The 

7-9 girls’ bunk went sailing and had a stupendous time on the Ottawa 

River! Our campers also enjoyed taking turns using a dunk tank! Even 

the counselors enjoyed the dunk tank at the end of the day! We also 

made s’mores at the Caytak’s home! It was super yummy in everyone’s 

tummy!!! Our campers decorated kiddush cups and Tzedakah Boxes 

and learned the importance of giving to others. On Tuesday we also 

danced in the rain with Monkey Rock!! Wednesday we went to THE 

MOST AMAZING HISTORY MUSEUM!! Everyone sang songs on the 

bus and enjoyed the children’s section of the museum!! Thursday we 

had LEGO with Ian Dudley, dance with Luv2Groove and art with 

Young Rembrandts, which we always love! Our campers also had 

candle decorating and learned how to kick and punch with Domenic of 

Douvris Karate! On Friday we made popsicles, so yummy! We also had 

woodworking with Scotty and Laser tag at Hampton Park! For our 7-12 

year olds girls a mobile Shabbat spa came to CGI! We will end our 

week with an amazing Magic Show from Kevin of Orbital Talent! 

Tonight is also our special Shabbaton for our CIT girls! We can’t wait 

for our last week of CGI! We are going to make it the best one ever!! 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 



 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


